
Kiwanis Club of Banner Elk 
PO Box 2321      

Banner Elk NC  28604-2321 
 

 

Woolly Worm Grant Application 
 

The grant application must be complete for consideration. 
All Woolly Worm Grants must be postmarked by Oct. 25, 2024, to be considered. 

 
Name of Organization _________________________________________Date_____________ 

 

Contact Person _____________________________  Contact Phone # __________________ 

 

Email________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Mailing Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Principal/Superintendent/Organization Officer: _____________________________________ 
 

 

Amount requested $________________ Total project cost $________________ 
 

If Kiwanis cannot fully fund your request, is it possible that matching funds 
could complete funding for your project?   ________ 
 

Please be aware that the intent of the Kiwanis Club of Banner Elk Woolly Worm grant 
 is to impact the quality of education and experiences for the youth of Avery County. 

 
Age range of the person(s) to be served________ Number of person(s) benefiting _______ 
Duration of project____________________________________________________ 
 
References: Name 2 local persons (not employees) who are familiar with your organization/project: 
             _________________________________Phone______________________ 
            _________________________________ Phone______________________ 
 

****All school requests must be signed by the principal or superintendent. **** 
****Organization requests must be signed by the president or chief officer. **** 

 
I understand that if this grant is awarded, an evaluation report is expected by June 30, 2025.         

 
 
Applicant signature_________________________________________________________  
 
 
Officer signature___________________________________________________________ 
                                                      
Date__________________ 
 
Woolly Worm Grants are possible through the help of volunteers.  Please consider volunteering for the 
festival to help make the fundraising efforts a success for all children. 


